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12 March 2024 
 
 
To:  All SJIB and SELECT Members 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
Changes to the ECS Health, Safety and Environmental Assessment 

Effective Monday, 6 May 2024 

The ECS Steering Committee recently reviewed the Fire and Emergency questions within the ECS 
Health, Safety and Environmental Assessment. The decision was made to make amendments to 
existing questions and introduce new ones, which focus on fire safety in buildings. 

The purpose of these changes is for alignment with wider industry competence requirements for fire 
safety in buildings and to increase the awareness of broader fire safety topics and interaction between 
occupations.  

The updated question bank for the ECS Health, Safety and Environmental Assessment will be 
effective from Monday, 6 May 2024. 

Please visit sjib.org.uk/ecs-hse-assessment/ecs-question-and-answer-booklet to access the updated 
ECS Health, Safety and Environmental Question and Answer Booklet. 

Yours faithfully, 
 

           
Fiona Harper    Derek Thomson   Alick Smith 
The Secretary    For UNITE the Union   For SELECT 
 

https://sjib.org.uk/ecs-hse-assessment/ecs-question-and-answer-booklet/
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